
Preschool – Autumn 2024 

 

 

Hello Parents & Careers, 

It is great to be back! We are praying that this term will be filled with prosperity 

and health. Our learning journey will continue to be exciting this term as the 

children investigate some new topics!  

MS lee.  

 
Topic: 

 

Our topic for this term is 
Ourselves filled with activity 
ideas for each of the seven 
areas of learning of which 
we will encourage the 
children to learn about 
themselves and others. 

 

 

R.E: This term we will be 

looking at what Creation 

and Covenant means to us 

as a family of God.  

Reading/RWI: 

 

As a part of their continual 

learning, Nursery children 

will have phonic every 

morning,  

 

Also please remember that 

we change reading books 

every Wednesday in 

readiness for Thursday. 

 Reading books are for 

pleasure, so I would 

encourage you to read with 

your child when you can. 

 

Class Dojo: 
 

 

Please check Class Dojo 

daily for updates. Feel free 

to send me a message with 

any enquires and I will try to 

respond as soon as possible. 

 if you are still having any 

problems with class Dojo, 

please see me. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Math’s: 

In Maths, this term, the children 

will continue to explore numbers, 

through rhymes and songs. They 

will also look at ways to solve the 

simplest addition and subtraction, 

with the help of visual aids like 

manipulatives e.g. 

counters/counting bears etc. 

These ideas will help your child to 

explore numbers, helping them to 

develop early maths skills and 

concepts. 

 

 

 

 

Preschool (Nursery Children) will 

have PE every Wednesday 

morning. Their PE kit is: 

 PE shirt 

 Navy elasticated joggers, 

or shorts 

 White socks 

 Black trainers 

Also please be advice that the 

nursery children should be in 

their Winter uniform now,  

Dates for your diary 

Bake Sale- Friday 13th 

September 2023 

Roald Dahl Day – Friday 13th 

September 2024 

E-safety week – week 

beginning 9th September 

2024 

Harvest Fest- 4th October 

2024 

Any other information I will let 

you know, as and when the 

information is available. 


